
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 2020 
 
 
Dear Oak Class 
 
 
We are very pleased to present the second storytime with Mrs Collins. We hope you 
enjoy this story as much we do.  
 
Watch the video here: https://youtu.be/cYCxcz769QY  
 
If you have not yet done so, please call the school to book your September teacher 
meeting ahead of the new term starting.  
 
 
Many thanks,  
 
 
Mrs Collins 
 

https://youtu.be/cYCxcz769QY

